Kess, Quinn

From: Floyd Lapp <lapp@swrpa.org>

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2013 8:35 AM

To: Kess, Quinn; Rep. Lavielle, Gail; CTRailCommuterCouncii@gmail.com
Subject: IN SUPPORT OF HB 5127

Ladies and Gentlemen,

Although  am not a New Haven rail line commuter, { still know right from wrong. | fully support the logic of proposed
HB 5127 which says that if train service is cancelled for more than 48 hours, ticket validity must be extended. An
excellent example is last weekends’ severe snow storm which has curtailed train service for multiple days in many
locations throughout Connecticut. There is no logical reason why the commuter should be penalized for not being
able to use a service that does not exist!

Dr. Floyd Lapp, FAICP*

Executive Director

South Western Regional Planning Agency
888 Washington Blvd., 3rd Floor
Stamford, CT 06901

Telephone: (203) 316-5190

Fax: (203) 316-4995

Email; La swrpa.or

*\Many of my board members are retired or semi-retired or work in a location facilitated by a drive to work. For the few
who take the train, I will share this with them. In the interests of time | cannot poll my board for their views o these
remarks are strictly my own .



